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OIR: 2425/1245 
 
16 January 2025 
 
 

 
  

 
 
Tēnā koe   
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 13 January 2025 requesting the following information: 
 
I am writing to request the following information under the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA): 
 
1. The total dollar amount spent by Kapiti Coast District Council on 

advertising in the Kapiti News Newspaper for each of the following years: 
 
a. 2024 

 
The Council paid a total of $142,209.58 for the year ending 30 June 2024. 
 

b. 2023 
 
The Council paid a total of $149,562.32 for the year ending 30 June 2023. 
 

c. 2022 
 
The Council paid a total of $145,626.51 for the year ending 30 June 2022. 
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If possible, I would appreciate the data being broken down by year and any 
relevant subcategories (e.g., types of advertisements). 
 
The Council is unable to give a breakdown of ‘types of advertisements’ as the 
same general ledger code is used for all advertisements. 
 

Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Mark de Haast 
Group Manager Corporate Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Tōpū 




